
I would like to donate items to the White Elephant Sale to benefit 
the school building fund during the Christmas Marker! I’ll bring my 
box(es)/bag(s) to the new school building on Monday or Tuesday, 
November 28 or 29. 

Name: __________________________________________________

Email: _____________________________________________

We’re Taking Donations for a White Elephant Sale!

Dear HCA families,
As a fundraising project, the secondary students invite you to send in small, 

unwanted items that we can sell in our classroom, thrift-shop-style, during the Christmas 
Market. (You will also want to visit our room to see our Christmas ornaments and other 
craft items for sale!) We are looking for things that children especially would value and be 
able to afford. We’ll be offering our donation-based “personal shopping assistant” and 
“gift-wrap”services  to children who would like to purchase Christmas gifts for family and 
friends  (you can send them our way with their people lists & allowances!).

To offer the best choices in our “store,” please do not send in items that are broken, 
stained, damaged, or needing repair. We cannot sell perishable or personal care items, 
items bearing logos of businesses, personal initials, or books containing language or 
topics inappropriate for children or contrary to HCA values.  

Finally, due to space constraints, we can’t receive donations until we move into our 
new classroom on Monday, November 29, so please store them carefully until then. We’ll 
be in touch via email (see below) later this month as we prepare lists of available items by 
category. 

Thank you 

for your 

support!


